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Issue Date: March 19,2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 

This notice is to inform you of a product change affecting selected items that you have 
purchased from Littelfuse.   
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Part Numbers Affected: 

Component Part Number  

883-083 PDM21001LXM 

883-083 PDM21002LXM 

883-083 PDM21004LXM 

883-083 PDM21005LXM 

883-083 PDM71001ZXM 

883-083 PDM71002ZXM 

883-083 PDM71003ZXM 

883-083 PDM71004ZXM 

883-083 PDM71006ZXM 

883-083 PDM71007ZXM 

883-083 PDM71008ZXM 

883-083 PDM71009ZXM 

 
Reason for Change:   

 

Effective Date of the Change:   

 
 

Component Part Number  

883-084 PDM31001ZXM 

883-084 PDM31004ZXM 

883-084 PDM31002ZXM 

The manufacturing locations for plastic components associated with Part Number: 883-083 & 
883-084, are being insourced from an outside injection molding supplier to a Littelfuse 
injection molding facility. 

The transition will happen over the course of Q2, 2020 with a tentative completion date of: 
5/27/20 

The above parts are being insourced to strengthen our supply chain and increase our 

responsiveness to demand.    
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What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service 
Representative or your Inside Sales Representative.   We appreciate your business and 

our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Joe Plazyk  

Global Product Manager 

Commercial Vehicle Products  
Littelfuse, Inc.  
 

New quality and PPAP documentation will be prepared upon completion of the transfer and 
available upon request. 


